
 
 

 

 

 

Curriculum development 

 

The Faculty of Medicine held a workshop Curriculum Development on 

Sunday 6.12.2020 in the main hall of the Libyan International University. 

The workshop was presented by Dr. Rafiq Al-Mehdawi for a number of 

heads of departments in the Faculty and a number of faculty members from 

Internal Medicine, Surgery, Pediatrics and Gynecology & Obstetrics, 

Orthopedics, Radiology, Family & Community Medicine. Faculty of 

Medicine at the Libyan International University is keen to conduct a number 

of workshops for the purpose of developing members of the faculty team 

and members of the faculty. Taking into account the precautionary measures 

for the Corona pandemic. 

 


